
August 6th, 2013 

Director Mining and Industry Projects 

Development Assessment Systems and Approvals 

Department of Planning and Infrastructure 

GPO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2001 

PCU047030

RE: MULTIQUIP ADMORE PARK QUARRY CONDITIONS OF CONSENT TO OPERATE 

As a regular visitor to Bungonia and surrounding areas I urge you to object to the new 

revised proposal by Multiquip Admore Park Quarry which involves the use of another 

unimproved truck haul route. 

I understand that Multiquip Admore Park Quarry's new proposal totally disregards the 

original agreed conditions of approval by The Honourable Kristina Keneally MP Member for 

Heffron Minister for Planning Minister for Redfern Waterloo Friday 2 October, 2009. 

As a family with young children I am are deeply concerned about the safety aspect of 

regularly driving on local roads of Bungonia and surrounding roads that are already 

deteriorating and in great need of maintenance. 

I respectfully request that the new Multiquip Admore Park Quarry proposal be rejected and 

urge you to uphold the original conditions of approval for the safety of all concerned. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Department of Planning 
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